
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Decision:  Making College Station Accessible – Property Acquisition 
 
At its meeting of November 13, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

 
1. Approve the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment;  
 
2. Maintain confidential the information set out in the Confidential Attachment until such time 

as the agreement(s) are executed with the property owners; and  
 
3. Authorize the execution of any agreements arising as a result of the College Station Second 

Exit and Easier Access Projects, subject to terms and conditions satisfactory to TTC’s 
General Counsel.  

 


